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Dear President Obama and Mrs. Obama:

Please hold national “Read-Ins” twice each year, once for adults and
once for children, when you would choose a book that you would ask
Americans to read.

You would then discuss the book on a Sunday night: the Read-Ins would
combine the best of FDR’s fireside chats and “Oprah’s Book Club.”

Most importantly, you would get Americans to read, or to read more –
and reading unlocks doors.

to show your support!

– Stefan Lonce
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